
Preventive measures against COVID-19 at the Endangered Species Resource Centre 

(ESRC)  

 

To ensure safety of our visitors in view of the recent situation with regard to COVID-19, 

we kindly request that visitors of ESRC take note of the following preventive measures:  

 

1. Temperature measurements will be taken for each visitor at the lift lobby on the 

ground floor of the Cheung Sha Wan Government Offices. Visitors with fever will not be 

allowed to proceed into the building.  

 

2. Visitors are requested to put on a facemask at all times during their visit at ESRC.  

 

3. A sanitizing mat is placed in the lift lobby on the 6/F. Visitors are requested to step on 

the sanitizing mat to disinfect their soles before entering the centre.  

 

4. Sanitizing hand rub is available by the entrance of ESRC. Visitors are requested to rub 

their hands thoroughly for at least 20 seconds before proceeding with the visit.  

5. Should visitors need any health advice regarding COVID-19, they should visit the 

website of the Centre for Health Protection of the Department of Health 

(http://chp.gov.hk) or call their hotline (2125 1122).  

 

Thank you for your kind attention and understanding. 

http://chp.gov.hk/

